
Budget Meeting – June 12, 2024 
 
 
The Graham County Board of Commissioners met Wednesday, June 12, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. in the 
Graham County Community Building located at 196 Knight Street Robbinsville, NC for a budget 
meeting. All board was present. Also, present Interim County Manager/Clerk to the Board Kim Crisp 
and Finance Director Stacy Carpenter. 
 

1. Chairman Nelms called the meeting to order. 
2. Chairman Nelms asks for discussion of the budget. The board reviewed the budget with the 

cuts to the departments. The board took out all raises due to the audit not being completed. 
The board all agreed to set the Public Hearing June 27, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. 

3. Director Carpenter stated that the budget is balanced for an annual operating budget of 
$24,833,763.00. Director Carpenter stated that the General Fund 10 is $23,618,509.00 and 
the Special Revenue Funds are $1,215,254.00.  

4. Chairman Nelms asks the board if they were ready to lay the budget out. The board all 
agreed to lay out the budget to the Clerk. Commissioner Cody made the motion to lay out 
the budget as presented. Commissioner Williams seconded this motion. Vote unanimous. 

5. Commissioner Williams made the motion to adjourn. Commissioner Orr seconded this 
motion. Vote unanimous. 
 

 
_____________________________________________________________ 
Jacob Nelms, Chairman, Graham County Commissioner 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________ 
Natasha Williams, Vice-Chair, Graham County Commissioner 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________ 
Lynn Cody, Member, Graham County Commissioner 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________ 
Connie Orr, Member, Graham County Commissioner 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________ 
Keith Eller Member, Graham County Commissioner 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Kim Crisp, Clerk to the Board 
 


